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Thursday 12th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you of a French after school club that will be starting on Friday 3rd November 

which will run each Friday for 7 weeks. This club is open to pupils in KS2 and will be filled on a first come 

first serve basis.  

 

Kidslingo is a multi-award-winning languages provider of classes and school clubs. Working with hundreds 

of schools up and down the UK, they provide weekly French clubs for primary pupils of all ages. 

 

They aim to inspire pupils to learn French through the structured use of songs, actions, rhymes, game play, 

stories and drama. They want pupils to feel that language learning is a positive, exciting and fun 

experience and to set a strong foundation for their approach to languages throughout their education. 

“Each Kidslingo lesson is carefully and sequentially planned and uses a variety of mediums including 
music, games and a range of tasks and activities to deepen and consolidate learning. The topics 

covered are embedded within our wider curriculum ensuring the Kidslingo lessons sit relevantly 

within our wider curriculum offering.” 

– Neil LeFeuve, Head Teacher – St Bridgets C of E Primary, West Kirby 

 

All pupils attending the after school club will receive free access to KindLingo’s French games 

website, with over 250 games in both languages with native speaker sound files. The games are 

matched to the Kidslingo curriculum and can be played at home to support their language learning. 

 

Visit www.kidslingo.co.uk/school/ for more information on what the after school club session will include.  

 

Sessions will begin on Friday 3rd November and will run each Friday for 7 weeks until Friday 15th 

December. The timings for the club are 3:15pm-4:15pm. Each session is priced at £7.50 for 1 hour and will 

require a block booking for the 7 weeks.  

To register your interest for this French after school club please email 

olivia.dejager@kidslingo.co.uk stating your child’s name, year group and the name of your school. 
Please register interest by Wednesday 1st November.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Miss Watson 

Curriculum Coordinator.  


